
I'm writing to object to the planned Friars Way road reconstruction for this 
March/April. I have been a 68 Doncaster Place for 12 years and will be impacted 
by the planned road reconstruction.  
 
I fully support our delegates who will be speaking against this plan at next 
Tuesday’s Civic Works Committee meeting. We object to removing these beautiful 
trees for the installation of sidewalks that we don't want or need. 
 
These mature trees are one of the main reasons that we decided to move to this 
neighbourhood 12 years ago. The mature trees are what characterizes the 
Sherwood Forest area as one of the most beautiful neighbourhoods in London. 
Doncaster Place is a quiet cul de sac with only residents driving/ walking in and 
out of the street - there is no through traffic.  
 
We do not need or want sidewalks. What a horrible shame to think we are 
contemplating taking down these trees that have been here longer than we have 
for a sidewalk we don't want or need.  
 
Many other residents have demonstrated their support through petition signing 
and emailing City Councillors. We currently have 182 signatures, and more 
continue to come in. Please reconsider this plan and save the trees and our 
neighbourhood.  
 

Thank you 
Katherine Haine  
68 Doncaster Place  
London On  
N6G 2A5 

 


